
materials in these totes/bins 

after the last June pick up. 

You will be receiving new 

totes from Apple Valley 

Waste, prior to your first pick 

up in July. 

Grilling Safety               

Outdoor grilling season is 

here, so let’s be careful.  

Place your grill  at least 3’ 

away from your house, railing 

or deck. Keep grills 10’ from 

any flamable object.  
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UPCOMING  E VENTS  

A Note From The Tax 

Collector                            

During the first week of July, 

property owners in the 

Township will be receiving 

their school tax bills. 

Additionally, ALL residents 

of the Township over age 18 

will be receiving a Per Capita 

Tax bill.  If you have an 

escrow account for your 

property taxes, the escrow 

company does not pay the per 

capita taxes.  This has been a 

matter of confusion for new 

property owners and can 

result in additional penalties if 

not paid by 12/31.  

Individuals can be exonerated 

from paying the per capita 

taxes for several reasons.  

Some of these reasons include 

low income (below $5,000), 

non-resident, duplicate bill, 

deceased or active military.  

An exoneration form (along 

with proof) must be 

completed and returned to the 

tax collector.  The form can 

be picked up at the Township 

office during the tax 

collector’s office hours or the  

form can be emailed to you.  

If you have questions, you 

can email 

STCCtaxbill@gmail.com or 

call (717) 532-9646 Ext. 104.                                                

Township News            

*Check out our website, the 

township ordinances are now 

on our website.  This will 

make it much easier for 

people to look up the 

ordinances in our township.   

*STCC has completed the 

Road Paving and Line Paving 

for the year.   

 *A new 2021 dump truck has 

been purchased.  

Full Time Zoning Officer      

Southampton Township 

Cumberland County, is a 

Township of the Second Class 

in Cumberland County, PA, 

and is seeking a qualified 

Zoning Officer. This is a full-

time hourly position. 

Reasonable accommodations 

will be made to enable 

individuals with disabilities to 

perform the essential 

functions.                                                                                         

The disired applicant will 

need to be impartial, keep 

records of all enforcement 

activities, conduct inspections 

consistent with township 

policies and ordinances and 

Pennsylvania law, file 

citations upon authorization 

by the Board of Supervisors, 

become familiar with 

township ordinances, work 

with township officials and 

solicitor regarding 

enforcement and other legal 

issues.  

HOW TO APPLY:  Send 

resume and cover letter to:  

Southampton Township 

Cumberland County, Board of 

Supervisors 200 Airport 

Road, Shippensburg, PA 

17257, by 4:00 p.m. on     

July 9, 2021.     

Trash Collection                

All Advanced Disposal/Waste 

Management trash and 

recycle totes should be left at 

curbside on your last pickup 

date in June. Do not bring 

them back to your home. Do 

not put any trash or recycle                                     

July-September 2021 

BOARD OF 

SUPERVISORS 

 

Talon Landreth 

Chairman 

717-532-9646 Ext. 100  
 

Steve O’Donnell 

Vice Chairman 

717-532-9646 Ext.100  
 

Scott Mack 

Secretary/Treasurer 

Road Foreman 

717-532-9646 Ext. 101 

manager@southamptontwp.com 

 

ADMINSTRATION 
 

Administrative Assistant 

Chrissy Zukauckas 

717-532-9646 Ext. 100 

admin@southamptontwp.com 
 

 

Code Enforcement Officer 

Dan Diehl 

717-532-9646 Ext. 113 

codeofficer@southamptontwp.com 

 

Park and Rec 

Shelly Varner 

717-532-6770 Ext. 111 

parkandrec@southamptontwp.com 

 

Trash/Billing Clerk 

Kathi Ginnick 

717-532-9646 Ext. 102 

twptrash@southamptontwp.com 

 

Zoning Officer 

Jerry Swope 

717-532-9646 Ext. 103 

zoning@southamptontwp.com  
 

Board of Supervisors 

Meetings  

 

2nd Monday of each month at 

8 am and the 4th Monday of 

each month at 6 pm at the 

Township Office.  

 

S o u t h a m p t o n  T o w n s h i p  

C u m b e r l a n d  C o u n t y  

Volume 2021               Issue  3 

The Township Office will be 

closed on the following dates: 
 

July 5th  - Observe 

Independence Day  

September 6th  - Labor Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BULK CLEAN UP                

is September 24th & 25th. 

There is a limit to three truck 

or car loads of bulk trash.  

Photo ID with current address 

is required. 

 

 

Go to our website and follow 

us on facebook for upcoming 

events.  Contact Shelly Varner  

717-532-6770 for rentals or 

parkandrec@southamptontwp.com 


